
  

  

 

Temporary road closure: Riviera Drive and Southern Hills Road 
 
The City of Vaughan will be undertaking asphalt paving on Riviera Drive, from Glen Shields Avenue to the 
cul-de-sac, and on Southern Hills Road, from Glen Shields Avenue to Riviera Drive. 

 
Work will be carried out from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. according to the following schedule: 

• Monday, Nov. 4: Paving base coat asphalt on Riviera Drive and Southern Hills Road. 
• Tuesday, Nov. 5: Paving top-coat asphalt on Riviera Drive and Southern Hills Road. 

 
During this time, road closures will be required. Residents are asked to ensure their cars are moved off the 
roads by 6 a.m. and to avoid parking on them during the scheduled work. Signage will be in place to guide 
travellers through the detour routes. Please minimize driving on the newly paved road until the asphalt 
cools – typically in a four-hour period. 
 

 
 
The City of Vaughan appreciates your co-operation and patience as we work to improve the roads in 
your neighborhood.  
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact Infrastructure Delivery at 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca, by phone 905-832-2281, ext. 8917, or call Service Vaughan at 905-
832-2281. For inquiries after-hours, call the dispatch officer at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
 
More information about the work is available at vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects. 
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